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To RTBU Members

SPECIAL NOTICE TO RTBU MEMBERS

ELECTION FOR NATIONAL AND NSW BRANCH VACANT POSITIONS

The attached information has been received from the Australian Electoral Commission (AEC)
regarding the election for National and NSW Branch vacant positions.

This information can also be downloaded from the RTBU website at www.rtbuexpress.com.au

Nominations, which must be in writing and comply with the Organisation’s registered rules, may be
made at any time from 9am on Thursday 18th February 2016.  Nominations close at 5pm on
Thursday 10th March 2016.

Nominations may be withdrawn up to, but not later than 5pm on Monday 21st March 2016.

If a ballot is required, the postal ballot will open at 9am on Tuesday 29th March 2016 and close at
5pm on Tuesday 19th April 2016.

NOMINATION FORMS ARE AVAILABLE FROM THIS OFFICE

Members are urged to read the attached information and if you require any further information,
please contact Noopur Madan, Returning Officer with the AEC on (02)9375 6321or you may
contact this Office on (02)9264 2511.

ALL WORKPLACE DELEGATES AND DIVISIONAL OFFICERS ARE REQUIRED TO ENSURE
THIS NOTICE AND INFORMATION IS DISPLAYED AT THE WORKPLACE.

IF YOU HAVE CHANGED YOUR ADDRESS CONTACT THE UNION OFFICE NOW!

If additional copies are required, please contact this Office.

Issued and Authorised by:
Alex Claassens
Branch Secretary
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